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What’s on Your Plate!  

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Tiverton Class we have been working 

hard finding out about countries around the 

world for our topic ‘what’s on your plate’. We 

then looked at what different types of foods 

those countries have and what people like to 

eat. Tiverton had a go at creating these foods. 

We made stir-fry 

noodles/curry/crepes/cottage cheese 

pancakes (Syrniki)- very gooey! /apple 

tea/samosas and Russian sweet zucchini 

pancakes. 

As well as researching countries, we 

have also looked at the World Wars and how 

they had to ration their food. We discussed 

how difficult it would be to ration our food now 

and how difficult it would be not having our 

yummy treats! 

 

In maths we have focused on money 

and using it in everyday life. Through role play, 

we used coins, bought items, totalled amounts 

and worked out how much change we would 

give/receive.  

 

English, we have created stories, looking 

at what makes a good story. Tiverton used 

their imagination to create fabulous short 

stories and long novels which they were proud 

to share with the class and at home.  

 

For P.E we have had a go at improving 

our fitness each week through circuits. We 

have also focused on using the hurdles.  

 

 

Dates and events; 

 

Monday 21st – 27th February – Half term  

Thursday 3rd March – World book day 

 

 


